
Dear GA Families 

Summer School 
Thursday 15h August - Friday 16th August 2024

During the summer holidays we are offering 2 days of school and the opportunity for all of
the students to meet one another and begin their GA journey. Through the course of these 2 days
your child will have the wonderful opportunity to participate in a variety of activities such as; 

● Rugby, Netball and Cricket coaching  
● English, Maths and Science lessons 

Each day will run from 9.30am – 3.00pm, students are to arrive via the entrance gate on
Norbury Avenue. Your child is required to wear the full Gloucester Academy PE Kit, as this is an
appropriate sports kit for each day, including trainers, as there will be opportunity to take part in
different fun sports through break and lunchtime.  

Lunch will be provided for students for these days, and your child will need to bring a water
bottle and any medication they require. Any medication needed will need to also be in the form of
a written letter stipulating how it is administered and how often. 

You will need to sign up to Summer School via this GOOGLE FORM

Your sincerely 

A Roper

Miss Roper 
Head of Key Stage 3

https://forms.gle/cdMiqJWJ2fhnZStRA

